
  

Do you have the time and passion it takes to make a meaningful contribution to 
our Mission? 

Are you interested in helping us establish and sustain a 24/7 emergency 
veterinary hospital in Las Cruces? 

If so, we’re looking for dedicated people to join our Board of Directors.  We’re a 
hands-on, working Board and we meet on the second Tuesday of each 
month.  Additionally, we hold quarterly meetings and invite the general public to 
participate.  

If you believe that you could contribute to our cause, help us meet our goals, and 
make our mission a reality, please contact our Founder and Chair, Dr. Dawn 
Duncan at:  (701) 388-3478 or duncan@cord.edu. 
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